

St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Tonnie Read

Thursday 22nd June

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday the 30th of June, we will be travelling to Finsbury Park Athletics Track for our annual Sports Day. We will be walking to Finsbury Park after morning registration, Reception class will get the school bus.

Your child/children will need to wear a t-shirt representing their team colour (please ask your child's class teacher if you're not sure of their team colour), bring with them a sun hat, a healthy packed lunch and plenty of water. If your child is on a Free School Meal scheme through the borough, you can request a packed lunch to be provided by the school, please note it on the Google form below. In anticipation of warm weather that day, please apply sun cream to your child before they leave home in the morning.

Sports day will begin at approximately 10am. The children will travel around seven different activities in their classes before the finale sprint races and presentation. The children have been practicing for the big day in their PE lessons and are very excited.

All parents will need to stay in the stand area, if you wish to get a better view when the children are competing on the other side of the track, then please do so by staying on the outside of the fence.

Sports day will end around 12pm, please fill in the Google form below and let us know whether your child will be coming back to school or be dismissed from Sports Day. Children who will be returning to school, will have their lunch with their class teachers, while those being collected from Finsbury Park will need to leave the track area and have their lunch in the park. We do need to advise you that there is an event happening in Finsbury Park on the evening, and it may begin to get busy with people attending the event in the afternoon.

https://docs.google.com/forms/StJohnsSportsDay2023

If you have any questions please message Sarah via Class Dojo or email her through the school sports email: sport@stjhv.islington.sch.uk

Kind regards, Mrs Hodgson







